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The ΄winter of our discontent΄ will soon be dispelled by thousands of gay 
and graceful travelers whose eager call-notes will enliven our dingy campus, our 
deserted parks and bleak countryside. 

Students and all others interested in bird-life are invited to help in raking 
this historical record as complete and accurate as possible.  Birds are identified 
by their size, form, color-marks, call-notes, song, flight and general habits. 

Reports, which should include the name, date, place, and number of 
individuals seen, may be given or sent to Professor W.H.Hulme, College for 
Women, or to any of the iunstructos at the Biological Laboratory, Adelbert 
College.  Assistance will also be gladly given at all times to anyone interested in 
birds. Bulletins of the spring arrivals will be issued at about March 15, April 
15, and May 15. 

February 28, 1918.      F.H.H. 


